
 

Important Public Notice 
Statutory School Admissions Arrangement Consultation  

Proposals to Alter The Admission Arrangements Applying to:  
Abbot Alphege Academy; Weston All Saints Primary School; Moorlands Infant 
School; Moorlands  Junior School; Roundhill  Primary School; Castle Primary 

School; Marksbury CofE Primary School; Farmborough Church Primary School; 
Cameley CofE Primary School; Pensford Primary School; Chew Magna Primary 

School; St Mary’s CofE Primary School, Writhlington; Paulton Infant School; 
Nunney First School; Hayesdown First School 

 
The Consultation: 
In accordance with the requirements of the 2014 School Admissions Code, The 
Partnership Trust is proposing to alter the Admission Arrangements applying for the 
above named schools. It is intended that the revised Admission Arrangements will be 
introduced with effect from 1st September 2022. 
 
You may view the proposed School Admission Arrangements here: 
https://thepartnershiptrust.co.uk/ 
 
as well as on the school’s individual websites as listed above.  
 
The consultation will open at midday on 14 December  2020 and will close at midday on 
25 January 2020.  During this period, you are invited to submit any comments concerning 
the proposals directly to the Trust : 
 
Email: office@thepartnershiptrust.com  
Please title your email: ‘Admissions Arrangements Consultation’  
 
Please write to:   
Admission Arrangements Consultation 
The Partnership Trust  
Fosse Way School  
Longfellow Road  
Radstock  
Bath BA3 3AL  
 
The proposed alterations include: 
 
Changes to the oversubscription criteria for each school as set out on the attached 
appendix to the Admission Arrangements  
 
What happens next? 
Following closure of the consultation, the Admission Authority will meet to consider any 
comments returned during the consultation period. Within four calendar weeks of the 

https://thepartnershiptrust.co.uk/
mailto:office@thepartnershiptrust.com


consultation ending, a response will be published on the Trust and School website and the 
consultees will be informed of this.  
Once agreed in final form the Admission Authority will publish the 2022/23 Admission 
Arrangements on the School website by 28 February 2021.  

 

 


